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WOW 

A WOW (Week of Welcome) event was 
held by the Department of Chemistry 
Advising Cadre.  

The event brought together students and 
mingling faculty for bottled  water, and an 
abundance of ³PXQFKLHV´ plus useful 
LQIRUPDWLRQ� LQ� WKH� &KHPLVWU\¶� EXLOGLQJ�
breezeway on August 22th .   

Copy provided by Dr. Christina Nelson 

WOW events are held during the first week 
of classes as a successful way of welcoming 
students and providing useful information.   

Advisors  who were present are pictured 
below: 
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New Grad Student Reception 

Ms. Kaitlyn Kroner organized and 
coordinated a reception for the 26 new 
graduate students on August 31 with faculty 
11:00-12:00 followed by all available 
graduate students and faculty. It was held in 
the main room of the Alumni Center. 

 This was a second year the  reception has 
been held. 

Students and faculty hearing Dr. Scott Lewis 

  Students and faculty at lunch ±I 

 Students and faculty at lunch -II 

The lunch included subs, fried chicken, fruit, 
vegetables, chips, pasta salads, and dessert.  

Faculty Activities 

Award  

Dr. 

http://chemistry.usf.edu/faculty/cai/
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Those participating included Dr. David 

Rogers, Dr. Arjan van der Vaart (assistant 
chair) as well as graduate students Ms. 
Briana Aguila, Mr. George Ambaye. Mr. 
Sean Bradley, Mr.  Guy Dayhoff Mr.  
Shahedul Islam, and Mr. Brian O’Flynn. 

"Students preparing to test conservation of angular 
momentum using coins trapped in balloons 

https://www.facebook.com/91tvӰԺ-Sacnas-Advancing-Representation-in-Science-220230912086528/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBaDJJVUWvKLsDsWdBchMhrmG7zdppcy7CkRakEt69tpmfcp6vg254BzVpoPRIJgKHk0VK2b6KayQvl-1QDzrgPwbHFPR3niOGumsBHVEVoIUG1xsXlCEqmidpe3ilJKzjJKt5mOXO5lOVoUpFZ_meWnIiIV3QD9Qn3KgZNe7eAFRwtsk5C899NMAqaUa8VyYjhS8zijgiMfRAdfztwxxAicI1t2cr5rOOGyjw3EPo&__tn__=K-R
https://www.facebook.com/91tvӰԺ-Sacnas-Advancing-Representation-in-Science-220230912086528/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBaDJJVUWvKLsDsWdBchMhrmG7zdppcy7CkRakEt69tpmfcp6vg254BzVpoPRIJgKHk0VK2b6KayQvl-1QDzrgPwbHFPR3niOGumsBHVEVoIUG1xsXlCEqmidpe3ilJKzjJKt5mOXO5lOVoUpFZ_meWnIiIV3QD9Qn3KgZNe7eAFRwtsk5C899NMAqaUa8VyYjhS8zijgiMfRAdfztwxxAicI1t2cr5rOOGyjw3EPo&__tn__=K-R
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Students (Chemistry COGS) under the 
leadership of Mr. 
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USF Innovation Enterprise 

Paul Sanberg, M.D., Ph.D., (Senior VP for 
Research, Innovation, and Knowledge 
Enterprise), shared information concerning a 
survey conducted by Washington 
Economics Group that dealt with the impact 
of USF¶V�,QQRYDWLRQ�(QWHUSULVH.   

Dr. Sanberg 

• $400+million statewide impact 
annually
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News: 

For past issues you may have missed, please 
see the departmental Web page. 

News for us or comments?    

Please write to:    dfmartin@.usf.edu 

mailto:dfmartin@.usf.edu

